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| am vehemently opposed to the application, as it will impact even further on my home. Aeroplanes are already very low
and loud to the point where it is not enjoyable to sit in the garden during the summer months. We are in an AONB and we
have "a motorway above our heads", which is very anxiety inducing not to mention the environmental damage the pollution
is causing. We hear aircraft going over post midnight and are again woken early in the morning - the noise is extremely
disruptive.



